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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Trudie and Stephen Ellsworth to a Revocation of Fire Certificate of Occupancy and Order to Vacate
at 788 CHARLES AVENUE.

Item 1: We have obtained bids for repair and painting of the soffit and fascia. We will be selecting one within
the next two weeks and the work will be completed as soon as the contractor is able. The remaining painting
will be completed this season. Other items from the previous list have been completed.

June 18, 2014

Brian Schmidt

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Trudie and Stephen Ellsworth to a Revocation of Fire Certificate of
Occupancy and Order to Vacate at 788 CHARLES AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the
appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council  [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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